

Chuck Redick



Chuck has been nominated as our "Resident in the Spotlight" for the month and year May 2019! Chuck has considered Carlin House his home for a while now, and is certainly a joy to have with us here at the Carlin House! We each are thankful to have gotten the opportunity and pleasure to meet and get to know Chuck on a personal level!

Thank you, Chuck, for being so kind, and certainly for always carrying the friendly smile with you that we all enjoy! We certainly are looking forward to creating many memories with you in our future together!

- Pour Carlin House Samily